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NEWSLETTER

September 7, 2018

SCHOOL PICTURES - Lifetouch Photography will be taking school
photos on Monday, September 10™. Student photos may be purchased
by returning the picture packet to school or purchased online before
Monday at mylifetouch.com Centerville Elementary School, ID
#FO738027Q0.

HEARING SCREENING - Students will be screened for hearing on
Tuesday, September 11. An audiologist from our Educational Service
District conducts this health screening for Centerville. Parents will be
notified if the screening finds that further evaluation is needed.

SKYWARD -All families may use Skyward, a web based program, to
check academic grades (5™-8"), attendance, and meal account balances
for students. Access Skyward through the school website:
Centervilleschool.org, then in Parents tab. For new Centerville parents
to log in we must have a current email address on file for you. Our
system will then email you an account number and directions for
access. Please call if you have questions.

Centerville School District does not discriminate in any
programs or activities on the basis of sex. Race, creed,
religion, color, national ovigin, age, veteran or military
status, sexual orientation, gender expression or identify,
disability or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal
and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other
designated youth groups. The following employee fias been
designated to handle questions and complaints of alleged
discrimination: Xristin Cameron, Principal, Centerville School 2315
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